
 
 
Dear Seventh Grade Students and Parents: 
 
Welcome to the 2023-24 school year! My name is Mr. Beauchamp.  I am pleased to take 
this opportunity to introduce myself to you and welcome your student to the seventh grade 
at Tanner Duckrey Elementary School.  This will be my 10th year teaching at Duckreyl.   

 
English and Social Studies are subject areas that incorporate reading, writing, listening, 
speaking, and viewing.  I am really looking forward to the upcoming school year, building 
upon the skills students mastered last year, and helping students accomplish new 
challenges in the Language Arts and Social Studies subject area.  I feel that a positive 
learning experience is built on a collaborative effort among parents, students, and teacher, 
and I welcome your questions and concerns as the year progresses.  We have many 
expectations for our seventh grade students at Tanner Duckrey Elementary. One of the 
biggest is being responsible for assignments and actions. Your student is responsible for 
completing and turning in each assignment. It is essential that you follow up on homework, 
correspondences, and reinforcing positive behavior.  
 
It is my ultimate goal for each of my seventh grade students to experience success and to 
foster a love of reading and writing in all content areas. I am thrilled to work with you and 
your child over the course of the school year. If questions or concerns should arise, please 
feel free to email or call anytime.  I look forward to seeing you on Tuesday, August 24!  
 
Sincerely, 
  
Mr. Philip Beauchamp 
Seventh Grade English and Social Studies Teacher 
E-mail at pbeauchamp@philasd.org   
 
Recommended Supply List for 7th Grade English and Social Studies: 
Chromebook 
1 notebook 
1 folder to keep notes and handouts  
Pencils/pens 
Optional Supply List  
 
Clorox Sanitizing wipes 
Kleenex 

 


